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 18th September 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 
Year 3 Visit – Stone Age Discovery Day - Thursday 17th October. 

            

During the Autumn Term, Year 3 will be learning about The Stone Age through to the Iron 

Age.  We have booked for the children to visit the Lee Valley Park in Waltham Abbey 

Gardens, to take part in their Stone Age Discovery day on Thursday 17th October. The 

children will leave shortly after arriving at school and will be back for the end of the 

school day, travelling by coach.  

 

During the day, the children will learn about changes in Britain from the Stone Age to 

the Iron Age and will take part in a range of activities including fire-lighting and primitive 

art.  The session will also help to develop their skills in history and geography through 

understanding methods of historical interpretation and enquiry as well as taking part in 

fieldwork. 

 

The cost for this trip is £15 and should be paid through Arbor by Monday 14th October 

where we also require you to provide permission for your child to attend. 

 

We will keep a close eye on the weather, but on the day please ensure that all children 

come to school with a waterproof coat and comfortable footwear (wellies), bearing in 

mind that it may be wet. 

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the day.  If they require a packed 

lunch from school of either ham, cheese or tuna roll, please inform the school office by 

Monday 14th October. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Lyden 

 


